
WINTER UPDATE: GLOBAL SCIENCE OF 
LEARNING EDUCATION NETWORK

As 2022 comes to a close, your Global Science of Learning Education Network (GSoLEN) is growing and preparing for an active 

2023 connecting the world’s education research to education systems across the globe. 

What to watch for!
Recruiting a Virtual Executive Director 
 The exciting news is that GSoLEN is growing and now requires a full time  executive director to facilitate the many activities. The 

job description is posted on the GSoLEN website https://gsolen.ucsd.edu/job-opportunities/ 

Knowledge Brokering Initiative Underway 
Following extensive discussions among an advisory committee, GSoLEN is launching an initiative to define, promote, and accelerate 

the movement of research and science to educators and policymakers. Many organizations already serve as knowledge brokers 

that build bridges between science of learning research and classrooms. GSoLEN seeks to profile examples of best practices and 

encourage active growth of this important process. 

Currently GSoLEN is recording video interviews with those involved in the various forms of  knowledge brokering. These will be 

posted on the GSoLEN website, used in webinars, and be included in a practical report. 

Upcoming Webinars and Virtual Events
Look for an active schedule and Save the Date notices coming soon. Starting December 6, Professors Terry Sejnowski and Barbara 

Oakley, creators of one of the most popular Coursera courses about learning how to learn, will discuss How to Hook Them! 

Bringing Education to Life with Insights from the Neuro-science of movie-making. 

Also, coming soon will be a virtual town meeting bringing together those interested in advancing knowledge brokering. 

More information coming!

Another Step forward in Building Community Square Infrastructure
GSoLEN has been a partner with the AccelNet initiative to plan the technology infrastructure that can rapidly connect the science  

and education communities to disseminate important findings for practical implementation. Initial planning has been funded by the 

U. S. National Science Foundation. The AccelNet consortium has now submitted the next-stage proposal for advanced planning.   

Why GSoLEN and How Can GSoLEN Serve You?
Like every organization, GSoLEN has been undertaking an active strategic review seeking to focus on how it can be most effective 

and meet. A PowerPoint presentation addresses many of these questions and can be found at https://bit.ly/gsolen-overview

Please take a look and send any observations. How can GSoLEN be most effective supporting you and your important work?

How you can help.
Please send suggestions about qualified candidates to info@gsolen.org or send this to interested persons. 

How you can help.
If you are involved in any type of knowledge brokering and would like to be interviewed, please contact us at  
info@Gsolen.org. Or please send any suggestions of effective knowledge brokering that GSoLEN should be aware of 
or contact.  
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